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August 24, 2016 

Judith Sheine 
Department Head 
University of Oregon 
School of Architecture and Allied Arts 
1206 University of Oregon 
Eugene, OR 97403 
 
Greetings, 
 
After reviewing the Interim Progress Program Report submitted by the University of 
Oregon, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has concluded that the 
IPR demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the 
most recent Visiting Team Report. 
 
Subsequently, NAAB requires that the following item(s) be addressed in the five-year 
report due in 2018: 
 
 Further explanation/clarification regarding unpaid intern process 
 
In addition, please continue to address all changes or planned changes to the 
program. 
 
The term of accreditation stands. The next visit will be in 2021. The program is also 
required to submit annual statistical reports through the ARS. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 
 

Scott C. Veazey, AIA 
President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


